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August 8, 2012

Jason Helgerson

Medicaid Director

Deputy Commissioner, Office of Health Insurance Programs

NYS Department of Health
Corning Tower, Empire State Plaza

Albany, NY 12237
Dear Mr. Helgerson, 
The New York State Oral Health Coalition, representing hundreds of individual and organizational oral health advocates, supports the state’s proposed MRT 1115 Medicaid waiver amendment, which would result in significant and needed reinvestments in New York’s health care system. As an example, the proposals could result in a saving in the dental Medicaid program of $24/patient/year in fluoridated areas. 
The Coalition appreciates that the proposed waiver engenders concern for the welfare of our most vulnerable citizens, even as it seeks to implement cost saving measures as well as evaluation systems to ensure that programs represent prudent use of taxpayers’ dollars. In short, the waiver amendment represents an important example of how government and stakeholders can work together to achieve significant progress. 
On behalf of our membership, thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on this issue. The New York State Oral Health Coalition welcomes the prospect of partnering with your department to improve the oral health of the public. 

Sincerely,
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Ms. Laura Leon
NYSOHC Chair 
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